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Thursday 11th October 2012  

  Commenced 4:05 Concluded 5:10
Attendance: 
Gabrielle Bert, Eve Blackwell, Brendan Boyle (Helensvale SHS), Cathryn Bruton (Benowa SHS),  Anthony Chapman (Palm Beach SS),  Susie Fenton (Mt Tamborine SHS), Ros Fischer, Richard Fitzgerald (Robina SHS), Jo Fullerton (Springbrook SS), Sharon Fujie (William Duncan SS), Kim Hepworth (Clover Hill SS), Ayako Iwasaki (Tamborine SS),Gareth Jones (Robina SHS), Leigh Kirwan (Griffith Uni), Rachel Lornie (Coomera SS), Kazune Miki (Benowa SHS), Michele Soulard (QAHS), Elisa Valade (AB Paterson),
· Welcome:    By Leigh
As there were a few new faces individual introductions.

· Apologies:  
     Helen Meerleveld, Kayoko Govindasamy, Carmel Gomm-Wright, Victor Laredo-Rodriguez

· President’s Report:  

Leigh gave a report on the Biennial Conference.

            The conference went very well. Approximately 120 delegates attended each day. 
             A profit was made from the conference. 
             Ros thanked Leigh for organising a great event.

            A Japanese conference will be run by the Japanese Foundation at Melbourne University in
           November 2012. A number of MLTAQ members will be attending.

          Ros Fischer put forward the motion that the Gold Coast branch of the MLTAQ supports Leigh’s attendance to this conference.    Seconded by A. Chapman      
· Webmaster’s Report

      Anthony has uploaded the presentation given by Tammy Duncalfe at the Biennial Conference.
This was requested by members who attended this presentation and found it very informative        regarding the use of technology in the classroom.
      Anthony has also uploaded all results from the written competition.

· Treasurer’s Report

      September Closing balance was $10 000

· Written Competition 2012 

Judging of Written Competition         24th September 2012                      9:30 - 12:30

      Attendance

     Sally Bell, Gabrielle Bert, Chris Dunn, Jo Fullerton, Suzie Fenton, Sharyn Fujie,

     Kim Hepworth, Ayako Iwasaki, Sandrine Laimer, Alicia Saigo

      Entries for French and Japanese were received from the following schools:

      Gilston SS, St Hilda’s, Mt Tamborine SHS, Mt Tamborine SS, William Duncan SS,

Coomera SS, Coombabah SHS, St Bernard’s SS.

As in the past entries were of a very high standard.

During our meeting photos were shown of some of the work submitted.

A discussion on how to increase entries followed. It was suggested that in future we consider trying to have some of the work displayed in local newspapers. 
· General Business
Gareth has been talking to the Aboriginal Officer at Robina SHS, regarding an Aboriginal language section for our Gold Coast Speech Competition. He will keep us up to date with future developments. 
Dates For 2012

           Thu 1 November                
GC MLTAQ 
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           Thu 6 December

GC MLTAQ Christmas Party

TBA
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